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I am a resident of Portland and have spent the past 20+ years in education, primarily
assisting high school students and their families. I urge support of LD537 because it is
a pragmatic response to the endangerment and harrassment of minors caused by
doxxing incidents. Recent events confirm the need for legally stated deterrents and
threat of civil action should someone from any political party, background or
affiliation act with disregard to the potential and real harm of their doxxing actions on
minors.



